From: Manning, Angela 
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 10:57 AM
To: Superfine, Richard
Subject: Terminal 5 Grand Opening Event

​Richard,

As per our conversation and as required by the Board of Ethics, I am reporting my attendance at the Terminal 5 Grand Opening event hosted by Westfield on April 4, 2014 from 10am to 1pm. I did attend the event, but did not accept a goody bag from Westfield. I am reporting this under the "Reasonable Hosting" provision. Questions, please contact me at (773) 894-3034. Thank you

